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22 October 2007 
 
Dr John Tamblyn 
Chair 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
Level 5, 210 Elizabeth Street, 
Sydney, NSW, 2000 
 
By email: Scott.Wallace@aemc.gov.au 
 
Dear Dr Tamblyn 
 
 
CONGESTION MANAGEMENT REVIEW DRAFT REPORT – SUBMISSION TIMING 
 
I write on behalf of a number of Queensland power businesses in response to the AEMC’s 
request that interested parties make submissions on the Congestion Management Review 
(CMR) draft report by 9 November 2007.  CS Energy Limited, Queensland Power Trading 
Corporation (trading as Enertrade), InterGen (Australia) Pty Ltd, NewGen Power Pty Ltd, 
Stanwell Corporation Limited and Tarong Energy Corporation Ltd would be grateful for more 
time than proposed by the Commission to assess the draft report. 
 
The grounds for the requested extension are that, first, this is the first opportunity for 
stakeholders to provide feedback on analysis and recommendations, and, second, the draft 
report contains new ideas and material which interested parties need a longer period of time 
to assess.  An extension of time is likely to elicit more considered submissions in response to 
the draft report and so assist the Commission’s work. 
 
Given those grounds, these businesses request the Commission to extend the due date for 
submissions to 7 December 2007 as also requested by the National Generators’ Forum.  
Consideration of this request at your earliest convenience would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on (07) 3001 7126 if you wish to discuss this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Don Woodrow 
Manager, Public Policy & Regulation 


